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THE Alliance Announces Transpacific-East Coast Change 

 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  
 

In light of challenges stemming from water scarcity at the Panama Canal, HMM is actively addressing a reduction in daily 

canal transit allowances. Moreover, the situation in the Middle East has heightened with vessels attacked in the Red Sea 

over the past few days. Given the intricate nature of the current circumstances, HMM faces the decision of implementing 

a waiting period of undetermined duration or exploring alternative routes with additional costs. 

 

In response, HMM has chosen to reroute several upcoming voyages through the Cape of Good Hope. Please refer to the 

schedule updates below for our East Coast Loop EC1, EC2, EC4 and EC6, which include vessel names, voyages, and estimated 

time of departure (ETD): 

 

Haul Service ETD North America Last Port Vessel Name/Voyage (as of Dec 19th) Status 
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EC1 

11/28 Manzanillo Hyundai Hope 052W  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

switch via Cape of 

Good Hope 

11/29 Manzanillo Hyundai Victory 050W 

11/30 Manzanillo Hyundai Drive 049W 

12/1 Manzanillo Hyundai Dream 051W 

12/7 Savannah Hyundai Respect 033W 

1/10 Savannah Madrid Express 016W 

1/12 Savannah Basle Express 048W 

1/19 Savannah Dortmund Express 051W 

1/30 Savannah Ulsan Express 045W 

 

 

 

EC2 

12/1 Cartagena Hyundai Pride 047W 

12/12 Cartagena Hyundai Honour 034W 

1/13 Norfolk Al Qibla Express 030W 

1/15 Norfolk New York Express 050W 

1/18 Norfolk Al Riffa 025W 

1/25 Norfolk Essen Express 046W 

EC4 12/5 New York YM Witness 038W 

 

EC6 

12/13 Mobile ONE Competence 087W 

12/17 Mobile MOL Charisma 224W 

 

We will continue to keep you updated of any additional changes. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during 

these operational adjustments.  

 

Kind Regards,  

HMM America 


